
Dear Friends,


Our Saint Mark United Methodist Women are creating a custom cookbook 
featuring favorite recipes from our members and friends. These cookbooks 
will be professionally published and are sure to be a treasured keepsake 
for us all. Money raised will be used to support local missions benefitting 
women, children, and youth in Oconee County.


Please submit at least 3-5 of your favorite recipes so you can be 
represented in our cookbook. Many recipes from all members will ensure 
that our cookbook is a success. If you have friends who are great cooks 
and would share some of their best recipes, we would love to get them 
published in our cookbook! We are using Morris Press Cookbook’s web 
site to easily submit recipes online. If you do not have Internet access, or 
are not comfortable entering your recipes, our committee can enter them 
for you. Hard copies of your recipes can be placed in the box labeled 
“UMW recipes” on top of the mail cubbies outside the church office or you 
can email them to Becky Hazelwood (rhazelwood8455@att.net).


Please enter your recipes online, email them to Becky or drop them in the 
box by August 1. In order to have the cookbooks available for purchase at 
our UMW Christmas Faire in November, we have to submit our cookbook 
to the publisher by mid-August. We will have copies of the cookbook in the 
Christmas Faire already gift-wrapped for the special people on your gift list!


Thank you!




Thanks to all who have given 
sanctuary flowers this year. 
There are still several dates 
available (especially in 
November). If you would like to 
honor someone or a special 
occasion with flowers, please 
sign up on the calendar outside 
the sanctuary or call Sarah 
Boylston at 864-882-1328. 


To Submit Recipes Online: 


Go to www.typensave.com and click ‘Login. 


Enter the User Name: Stmarkumw  
Enter the password: plate242 and click ‘Submit.’  
Enter your name and click ‘Continue.’  
Click ‘Add Recipes’ to begin adding your recipes.  

Recipe Writing Tips:  
When adding recipes, review the “Tips” and use standard abbreviations.  
Only enter 1 ingredient per ingredient line.  
List ingredients in order of use in the ingredients list and directions.  
Include container sizes, e.g., (16-oz.) pkg., (24-oz.) can.  
Write directions in paragraph form, not in steps.  
Use names of ingredients in the directions, e.g., “Combine flour and sugar.” 
DO NOT use statements  
like, “Combine first three ingredients.”  
Include temperatures and cooking, chilling, baking, and/or freezing times.  
Additional comments about the recipe (history, nutritional data, suggested 
uses, etc.) can be entered in  
the “Recipe Note” field. Enter extra recipe content in that field.  



Receive important reminders, 
contact our pastors, and more 
via text. 

Come join the fun on 
Monday nights!  

Click here to contact Tom 
Lund.

mailto:tomlund.lund0@gmail.com


Journey Through the Bible Tour 
January 31 – February 11, 2023 

 
Ken and Becky Minton  -  Tour Hosts

Join us on this amazing 11-day tour of the Holy Land.  

 You will visit: Jericho, Qumran, Dead Sea, Bethlehem, 
Caesarea, Mount Carmel, Capernaum, Nazareth, Mount 
of Beatitudes, the Sea of Galilee, Cana, Jacob’s Well, 

Mount of Olives, Garden of Gethsemane, Upper Room, 
Western Wall, the Church of the Holy Sepulchre, the 

Garden Tomb, and MORE! 
   

The price (tour & airfare) from Greenville is $3,646. 
Other departure cities are available.

Email us at minton.eotravel@msn.com for a brochure or registration form!

Rev. Dr. Ken and Becky Minton invite the members and friends of Saint Mark UMC 
to join them on their 2023 trip to the Holy Land. Our “Journey Through the Bible” 
tour is an 11-day trip that takes place January 31 – February 10. You will visit many 
of the sites so central to our Christian faith. Visit the birthplace of Jesus in 
Bethlehem … pray in the Garden of Gethsemane … sail across the Sea of Galilee 
… have communion in the Upper Room … walk the Via Dolorosa … stand atop the 
Mount of Olives … meditate at the Western Wall … sense the presence of the 
resurrected Jesus in the Garden Tomb … and so much MORE! 


This trip is provided by Educational Opportunities Tours, the world’s leading 
provider of faith-based tours for 50 years. We have been traveling with EO for 
almost 30 years and are currently serving as the Directors of Travel Ministries for 
South Carolina and as members of the Hospitality Team. You may find trip flyers 
with details and prices in the Atrium Information racks or you may email us at 
minton.eotravel@msn.com for electronic brochures and/or questions. Come and 
join us on this unforgettable journey of a lifetime. ALL PERSONS ARE WELCOME.







LOOKING FOR A PART TIME JOB?


The CDC is in need of a bus driver! The position is immediately 
available, does not require a CDL, and is no more than 2 hours/
day in the afternoon for after school pickups during the school 
year. The pay is $15/hour. If you are between the ages of 21 and 
70 (ages 71-80 require yearly doctors certificate), have a valid 
SC drivers license and a stellar driving record, you may be a 
perfect candidate for the job. You will be accompanied at all 
times by another adult from the CDC. If you are interested in this 
position, please contact Becca Williams, CDC Director.

mailto:cdcdirector@smumcsc.org

